
Dear Parliament,

I strongly urge you to remove Medicare funding for all types of abortion, and specifically, gender 
selected abortion. It is absurd that the money of Australians should be used to fund gender 
discrimination. Aborting an unborn child solely on the basis of gender is not a medical procedure and 
should therefore not be afforded Medicare benefits. Medicare funding should be strictly limited to 
health procedures that the community generally accepts; taxpayers should not be funding decisions 
based purely on cultural or personal preference. It is abhorrent that any type of abortion is funded 
by Medicare when it is such a contentious issue, let alone abortion specifically on the grounds of 
gender! Please remember that it is the duty of legislators to protect the unborn, regardless of their 
gender.

Thankyou.


